
 

 

 

The Pascoe Post 
Newsletter of the Rotary Club of Pascoe Vale – November 30, 2023 

 

The Club meets at the Pascoe Vale RSL each Thursday night at 6.30pm. We have 
some great speakers. Visitors* - Please join us for dinner – our shout! 

Contact the editor for more details 
  

 
 

 

  This Week  
___________________________________________ 

New Meeting Link 
 

Let's see how we go with 
this one 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j
/89097292529?pwd=Y2NW
NFFEeHFPcG9JMENtNnZt
UE9XUT09 
 
 

This Week  
 

The West Gate Bridge 
Disaster 

 
A Failure at the 

Engineering, 
Organisational, and 

Personal Levels 
 

Richard Olive will share 
with us his understanding 
of what caused the West 
Gate Bridge disaster. 

 

 
Greetings fellow Rotarians 
 
I hope this finds you all well. Tis the season of markets, fairs, art shows, 
school graduations, and very shortly, carols. As the month ends and our 
calendar is overflowing with social commitments, I do hope you are all 
not too run off your feet. 
 
Last week Pat and I attended a “thank you” luncheon at the Audiology 
Department of Melbourne University. It was attended by other Rotary 
club representatives and was interesting to hear how they ran their own 
programs. The Faculty expressed their gratitude at our contribution to 
their student’s clinical practice and it’s hoped we might expand the 
program further. 
 
There are only another two dinner meetings left before we also take a 
break. Both meetings will have very interesting speakers – one this week 
about the collapse of the Westgate Bridge and next week, about a Rotary 
program in Cambodia. I do hope you can all come. 
 
 
Stay safe and well. 
 
Heather Harris PHF,  
President,  
Pascoe Vale Rotary 
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Upcoming Events 
 

30th November The Westgate Bridge – Richard Olive 
3rd December Xmas Break up, Sunday Lunch – details below 
7th December Royce Abbey Information Presentation 

14th December Cambodian Project – Robyn Angus 
Last Meeting for 2023 

17th December Merri Creek Clean Up, Dechene Reserve 
30th December Bunnings BBQ 

2024  

18th January First Meeting for 2024 – Picnic, details TBA 
26th January Bunnings BBQ 
April 2024 2024 District Conference Shepparton, 19th, 20th & 21st  

 

 
 

 
THIS WEEK'S 

CELEBRATIONS: 
 
 

Birthdays: 
 

Gerard Hannan 
 

Anniversaries: 
 

Bob and Elsa Valastro 

 
 
 

Was there such a thing as 
“Movember” in 1995? 

 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

This week is the 
Christmas Break Up! 

 

 
 

Our Rotary end-of-year meal 
will be held at Pascoe Vale 
Hotel, Railway Parade, Pascoe 
Vale, on Sunday, December 
3rd. at 12.15 pm  
 
Confirmation of numbers is 
required by November 24th. 
 
Have you booked with 
Heather, yet? 
 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 
 
Hi everyone 
  
I hope you are well.  I can’t believe 
that the end of the year is near. 
  
We would like to take this 
opportunity to invite you to our 
Christmas / End of Year party at the 
Pascoe Vale Senior Citizens Centre 
at 28 Camdon Street Pascoe 
Vale.  Come and join us for some 
refreshments, drinks, and lots of 
joy.  In attendance will also be 
some of our past participants. 
  
Please see the attached invitation 
for details. 
  
Best wishes, 
  
Mandy Gosetti 
Founder and Passionate Advocate 
I’M STILL LEARNING INC 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 

 

 
 

 
  

Join us online! 
We continue to search for the best option for our online presence. Our 

trial with Microsoft TEAMS has proved unsuccessful, so we have reverted 
to ZOOM 

ZOOM meeting details 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89097292529?pwd=Y2NWNFFEeHFPcG9JMENtNnZ

tUE9XUT09 

 
Click on the link to join our meetings, everyone is welcome. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

  

Club Messages/Cards –  
 

If you know of any Current, Honorary/Past Member or family or 
friends of or Rotary Club who could benefit from a card or 
message, please get in touch with Lia Wolfe (P.P. Pat’s daughter) 
who will arrange for an appropriate card to be sent on behalf of 
our Club.  
Mobile: 0401 575 048  

 
 
 

 
 
The Pascoe Post  
Editor: Grant Standfield  
Email: gstandfi@outlook.com  
Mobile: 0400 738 102   
To unsubscribe, please reply to the editor with 
“Unsubscribe” in the subject line.   
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